NAME & TITLE Michelle Pourciau, Director CITY of
AGENCY NAME & | Department of Transportation (DOT)
ADDRESS 417 E Fayette Street, Room 527 i8E10L0/0 2
SUBJECT City Council Bill 19-0317 MEMO
TO: Mayor Catherine E. Pugh DATE: 2/1/19

TO: Housing and Urban Affairs Committee
FROM: Department of Transportation
POSITION: Support

RE: Council Bill - 19-0317

INTRODUCTION - City Streets — Opening — Portion of a 3-Foot Alley

PURPOSE/PLANS - FOR the purpose of condemning and opening a portion of a 3-foot alley, extending
Southerly 16 feet from the northern property line in the rear of the property known as 19 North Fremont
Avenue, as shown on Plat 329-A-25 in the Office of the Department of Transportation; and providing for a
special effective date.

COMMENTS - This opening and accompanying closing bill will allow for the UM Biopark project to
proceed/expand.

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION -
The Department of Transportation supports City Council bill 19-0317.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Castagnola at
Michael.Castagnola(@baltimorecity.gov, 410-396-6802.

Sincerely,

Michelle Pourciau
Director



